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Babcock & Wilcox Nuclear Meterials & Manufacturing Dision

a McDermott company ; g iini y 3 ,A

Lynchburg. Virginia 24505
(804) 384 5111

June 17, 1981

i

Nucicar Regulatory Commission
Region II

| 101 Marietta Street, N.W.
' Suite 3100

Atlanta, GA 30303

AT 1NTION: Mr. R. C. Lewis, Acting Director
Division of Resident 6 Reactor Project Inspection

REFERENCE: Report No. 70-1201/81-04

Gentlemen:

This letter is in response to the finding noted in the referenced inspec-4

tion report received June 2, 1981, regarding the inspection conducted by
D. W. Jones of your staff between May 4 and May 8, 1981.

,

During the course of the inspection, one item of noncompliance was iden-
tified. Since the response is exempt from disclosure under the provisions
of 10 CFR 2.790(d), specific discussion of this finding is being forwarded
as Attachment I to this letter.

! The information contained in this letter and attachment is true and correct
'

to the best of our knowledge and belief.

!

If questions arise during your review, please feel free to contact either
Mr. D. W. Zeff or Mr. J. T. Ford at (804) 384-5111.

I Sincerely,

BABCOCK G WILCOX COMPANY
./ J

R. A. Alto, Manager
Virginia Operations

RAA:cmm

cc: N/ Attachment
D. W. Zeff
J. T. Ford
W. Powers
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